
 
 

 
 

Celebrating National Volunteer Week 
Volunteer Spotlight: Marlene Pritchard 
 
To:   All Staff 
From:   YRCAS Communications 
Date:   April 18, 2024 
 
Subject:  Celebrating National Volunteer Week – Volunteer Spotlight: Marlene Pritchard 
 

Hi Everyone, 

To commemorate National Volunteer Week and to 
celebrate York Region CAS’ volunteers, the 
Communications Team would like to highlight and 
recognize one of York Region CAS’ long-serving 
volunteers, Marlene Pritchard. 

Position:  
Volunteer Driver  
 
How long I’ve been volunteering:  
11 years 
 
Why I Volunteer:  
I volunteer because I feel I make a positive impact by contributing my time driving 
children to where they need to go, especially when I transport children for visits with 
their families. 
 
I love seeing their faces light up when they reconnect with their loved ones. 
 
My favorite hobby:  
I like to quilt, and I like working with stained glass. 
 
During National Volunteer Week 2024, we come together to recognize and celebrate 
the importance of volunteers like Marlene and their positive impact for the wellbeing of 
the children, youth, and families in our community. 
 
Warm Regards, 
YRCAS Communications 

Marlene Pritchard 
Volunteer Driver 


